
 

 

 

The 2024 General Election is coming up on Tuesday, November 5.  If you are not 

already registered to vote, the deadline to do so is Monday, October 21.  

To register to vote you must be a United States citizen, a Pennsylvania resident for at 

least 30 days before the next election and age 18 before the next election.  

You may register in person at your county elections office, by mail or by visiting the 

state’s online voter registration website. The last day to apply for a mail-in or civilian 

absentee ballot is Tuesday, October 29, by 5 p.m.  

Completed ballots must be returned by 8 p.m. on Tuesday, November 5.  

For more information about voting in the Commonwealth, including how to check your 

registration and voting location, visit vote.pa.gov. 
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